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Roberta DiMezza

From: al Olsen <bearman6666@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, January 19, 2024 11:10 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: H7217
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Flag Status: Flagged

good morning and I hope this day finds you well. As you are now well aware we in the 2A community will stand for our 
freedom and right's as described in both the US Constitution, and the Rhode Island Constitution. I bring to your attention 
the link to what I use as my bible to our God given right's and the rule of law which you and all legislators and courts need 
to abide by, and that is the Supreme Court decision in "Bruen". To say you have to go after every single law-abiding 
citizen and ignore all those that blatantly ignore all law's, is nothing but a true ignorance on your part. We will fight every 
day and every minute of the days to come to insure you do not trample on our right's. And I implore you do do your 
research as to the Real definition of "Assault weapons". Stop the madness of denying us our right's. This will not be the 
last of the e-mails as we will be on a huge push to stop this legislation from going further. Every 2A community involved 
has a copy of this and will be sending it out to all GA member's. 
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